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     Learning and achieving together 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We are writing to confirm the arrangements for our sports days this year. In order to ensure that parents have the 

opportunity to watch races in EYFS and both key stages and to support the health and safety and safeguarding of all 

who attend sports day, sports day will take place over 3 separate days with each afternoon open for parents to 

come and spectate. Sports day will take place on the following dates: - 

Day one – Tuesday 5th July between 1-3pm for Years 4, 5 & 6 

Day two – Wednesday 6th July between 1-3pm for Years 1, 2 & 3 

Day three – Thursday 7th July between 1:30-3pm for EYFS 

Entry to sports day will be via the playground double gates by the staff car park/sports court. Gates will be open 
between 1pm and 1.10pm only, can we ask parents to form a queue towards the marina on the path alongside our 
sports court. Please try to arrive within this window as we can’t guarantee that a member of staff will be available on 
the gates to let you in after this time and we politely request that you refrain from pressing the intercom button for 
the school office. If you do arrive late please wait by the double gates by the sports court/car park as you will not 
be able to access the school through the school office.  

Please feel free to bring picnic blankets and chairs with you to sit on. Please note that there won’t be shade available 
to parents. 

Children will need to wear their PE kit and be dressed appropriately for the weather. The children will also need to 

have sun protection, a hat and water bottle. 

We look forward to seeing you then and are keeping our fingers crossed for good weather. Sports days will be 

cancelled if the weather makes the ground unsafe for sports activities.  

We understand that this makes it harder for parents to attend different afternoons. However, we feel that you, like 

us, would want the health and safety and enjoyment for your children to be our first priority. 

Thank you 
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